
Looking Ahead 

Pastor:  Caleb Kowalko 
Email:  pastor@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

 

Children’s Worker:  Christine Hansplant 
Email:  Christine@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

Beyond First Mennonite 
 

Camp Valaqua is charting the course for our next ten years and we need your help.  Please 
offer your ideas, memories, challenges, and dreams for Camp through our survey - see the 
poster in the foyer for the QR code and/or survey link.  Today is the deadline to respond. 
 
Mennonite Church Canada is looking for 5 young adults (one per regional church) who 
are interested in representing us at the Mennonite World Conference Global Youth Sum-
mit in Germany from May 30 - June 1, 2025.  The application deadline is April 15!  For 
more information, go to: 

mennonitechurch.ca/article/44786 
To apply, contact the Mennonite Church Alberta Executive Minister, Tim Wiebe-Neufeld: 

execmin@mcab.ca 
 
The Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) Alberta Relief Sale is on June 15 at Bergthal 
Mennonite Church and volunteers and auction items are needed.  Support relief, develop-
ment & peace by giving a gift to the auction, by giving your time to the event, or both! 

mcc.org/abreliefsale 
 
Young Adult Conference for an Active Future at Camp Squeah, British Columbia:  Men-
nonite Church Canada will grant $500/person for travel and registration (two young 
adults from each region) from the Climate Action Fund to support people attending this 
Conference.  For more information, go to: 

mcbc.ca/cell/event/default/id/13166 
To apply, contact the Mennonite Church Alberta Executive Minister, Tim Wiebe-Neufeld: 

execmin@mcab.ca 
 
Mennonite Mutual Insurance (MMI) wishes to add another person to its Board of Direc-
tors.  Directors receive a stipend for their service.  If you are interested in serving in this 
capacity to work alongside others in assisting and shaping the direction of MMI, contact 
Gordon Baergen at: 

780-953-2651 
gdbaergen@gmail.com 

Wed., April 10 9:30 am Drop-in Neighbourhood Playgroup 

 
Sun., April 14 

10:00 am 
10:00 am 
11:00 am 
12:00 pm 

Adult Sunday School 
Worship Band Practice - no Sunday School Pre-k to Grade 12 
Worship Service - Pastor Caleb 
Youth Event 

  

                Calgary 

First menNonite 
                                                       church 

2600 Richmond Road SW, Calgary, AB T3E 4M3 
Phone:  403-249-8784 

Email:  info@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

 

Sunday, April 7, 2024 

“Feed My Sheep” by Nicolette Peñaranda 



April 7, 2024 

Worship Leader:  Erv Thiessen 
Accompanist:  Elsie Wiebe 

Please place your offering into the collection box, attached to the sound desk at the back 
of the sanctuary; or send your donations to Calgary First Mennonite Church through 
Interac e-Transfer to:  treasurer@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

Worship Service ~ 10:00 am 
Prelude 

Gathering 

Hymn of Gathering Thine Is the Glory (VT #355) 

Passing the Peace  

Call to Worship  

Prayer of Illumination  

Hymn Freely, Freely (MM #47) 

Proclaiming  

Confession & Forgiveness (Projected) 

Hymn Dear Lord and Father of mankind (HWB #523) 
vv. 1 - 4 

Psalm Reading Psalm 133 

Visio Divina Jenn Ratzlaff 

Gospel Reading John 21: 1 - 19 

Message Pastor Caleb 

Responding 

Time of Reflection  

Congregational Response  

Affirmation of Faith (Projected) 

Sharing Our Joys & Concerns  

Prayers of the People  

Sending 

Announcements  

Benediction  

Hymn of Sending Light Dawns on a Weary World (VT #205) 

Postlude  

Sunday School Classes ~ 10:00 am 
 Pre-kindergarten - Grade 2 
 Grades 3 - 6 
 Grades 7 - 12 
 Adult 

Lower Sunday School Wing  
Upper Sunday School Wing  
Upper Sunday School Wing  

Pastor Caleb’s Office (Main Floor Sunday School Wing)  

Here at First Mennonite 
 

The 2024 Church Directory is now available in the church foyer. 
 
We are putting together a First Mennonite Church Photo Directory!  We have two in-
house photographers who have offered to take family photos for the Directory.  They 
will be taking photos TODAY in the church basement, as well as on April 28. 
 
Highway Clean-up is scheduled for Saturday, May 4 and we need 32 eager volunteers, 
so please consider helping out, and bring your family and friends.  The proceeds from 
this event will help fund our Annual Church Retreat weekend in June.  Let Karen  
know if you can help. 
 
Remember to register for our First Mennonite Church Annual Retreat to be held on 
June 21-23 at Camp Valaqua.  See the information sheets in the church foyer and talk 
to Karen to sign up and/or to get more information. 

 

Here’s my Heart:  Peter is a heart-on-his sleeve kind of a guy.  When Peter 
sees Jesus, he puts on his outer garment in reverence, and then dives into 
the sea, not wasting a second to embrace his teacher, friend, and Messiah 
who then asks him three times, “Do you love me?” 


